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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. c. 20555 

Attention: Director, Division of Operating Reactors 

Gentlemen: 

Please send me a copy of your letter dated March 8, 1917, 

to Public Service Electric and Gas Company, Philadelphia Electric 

Company, Delmarva Power and Light Company and Atlantic City. 

Electric Company relative to Docket Number 50-272, Salem Nuclear 

Generating Station, Unit 1. The subject of the letter is the 

granting of relief from certain inservice inspection requirements. 

The letter was announced in the Federal Register, Vol. 42, No. 52 

on Thursday, March 17, 1977. Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

J7/rv~ 
Radiation Physicist 
Bureau of Radiation Protection 
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